
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees  
From: Library Director A. Thiem-Menning  
Date: 9/17/2024 
Re: Draft Budget 
 
On September 9, the first draft of our budget was due. Below is the budget as submitted. 
We have had one department head meeting regarding the budget with another 
scheduled for September 25. 
 
 

 


